
Suffolk

parent.

The difference contacting Sendiass
has made to us is remarkable. 

I was dealing with the unknown, things
that I have never had the experience
of. Also I did not know anyone else who
had.

I would advise other families to contact
Sendiass, and I also have in the past three
years done this. 

The people are absolutely amazing and
knowledgeable in areas that parents have
usually not had experience in.

I have contacted Sendiass twice. First time 
was when my son, was not accepted into a
specialist unit. 

Second time was when I realised that there
were major changes, at my son’s school. 


